
  

Page 1 of 1 

 

December 3, 2020 
 
 

Dear Valued Elcam Medical Customer, 

 

We hope you and your loved ones are safe and healthy in these times of Corona 

pandemic. 

Elcam continues to operate at full capacity and in compliance with the 

instructions of the health authorities in the countries of operations. 

  

Following are main actions we take as a part of Elcam continuity actions: 

 All Elcam facilities have been recognized by the local authorities as an 

essential facility to enable the continuity of our production. (See statement by 

the Israeli Ministry of Economy and Industry).  

 Production staff are divided to teams with no contact between them.  

 A large portion of Israeli, US and European employees who are not required at 

the facilities are working from home. 

 Italian employees are working from office keeping with all the necessary 

restriction. 

 The number of employees allowed to be present at any certain time is limited 

according to social distancing requirements.  

 Meetings are done on video.  

 Access to our facilities is limited to essential needs only such as logistics.  

 Logistics / Shipment are back to routine by both sea and air.   

 

We will continue monitoring the situation and will immediately update you as new 

information becomes available.  

Best Regards,  

 

Amir Bohadana  

Executive Director | Sales 

amirb@elcam.co.il 
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